
From: Amy Cole
To: Beason, Mark@Parks
Subject: RE: Merced River Plan
Date: Monday, April 07, 2014 3:05:06 PM

I was just able to connect with Elexis and with her OK, we are using my self-assembled PA to sign and
send on to Kitty.  It remains unclear why we never heard from the NPS about the good change, but
as they used to say on that 90’s TV hit Ally McBeal “Bygones!”
 
Amy
 

From: Beason, Mark@Parks [mailto:Mark.Beason@parks.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, April 07, 2014 12:00 PM
To: Amy Cole
Cc: Anthony Veerkamp; Beason, Mark@Parks
Subject: Merced River Plan
 
Hi Amy,
Sorry to miss your call last week.  I’m interested to hear what you think of the modified
language when you receive it.  I think Elexis would be the appropriate person to request that
from.  I’d be interested in a post-consultation debrief with the two of you sometime. 
Mark
 
Mark A. Beason
State Historian II, Review and Compliance
California Office of Historic Preservation
1725 23rd Street, Suite 100
Sacramento, CA 95816
(916) 445-7047 
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